
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: November 9, 2021 

 
TO: Mayor and Town Council 
 
VIA: Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 
 
VIA: Jane Le Clainche, CPA Finance Director 
 
FROM: Dean Mealy, CPPO Town Purchasing Manager 
 
RE: Resolution approving the consolidation of Resolution No. 084-2021 and Resolution 

No. 113-2021 to Aegion/Insituform Technologies, LLC for lining of sewer pipes 

from the National Cooperative, BuyBoard in the amount of $1,868,864.50 and 

establish a project budget of $2,090,494;   Resolution No. 142-2021 

 

DATE: October 29, 2021 

 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Town staff recommends that Town Council approve the consolidation of Resolution No. 084-2021 
and Resolution No. 113-2021 to Aegion/Insituform Technologies, LLC for lining of sewer pipes 
from the National Cooperative, BuyBoard in the amount of $1,868,864.50 and establish a project 
budget of $2,090,494. 
 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

Town Council approved Resolution No. 084-2021in an amount of $442,974.50 and established a 

project budget of $448,721 on August 10th. In addition Town Council approved Resolution No. 

113-2021 in the amount of $1,425,890 and established a project budget of $1,641,773 on 

September 14th.  

 

Town Staff is ready to issue task orders to Aegion/Insituform Technologies, LLC to begin the 

actual lining of the sewer pipes. To effectively administer the overall project, it has been 

determined that the consolidation of the previously approved resolutions into one document would 

be a more efficient way to proceed.  

 

Staff is not requesting additional funding.  

 
PROCUREMENT METHODOGLY 
 
Town Purchasing accessed a National Cooperative Contract to secure the requested services. 
The vendor, AEGION/Insituform Technologies LLC is a recognized contractor to provide this 
service and has outstanding references.  
 
 



FUNDING/FISCAL IMPACT 
 

As previously noted, Town staff is only requesting the consolidation of the two previously awarded 
resolutions. No additional funding is required for this consolidation request.  
 
For the two previous resolutions, it was noted that funding for the awards would be from the 
Capital Improvement Program. The Town intends to use funds for the Slip Lining from the 
American Rescue Action Act. The Slip Lining was identified for this program.  
 
PUBLIC WORKS REVIEW 
 
This item has been reviewed by the Public Works and approved as recommended. 
 
 
cc: Paul Brazil, P.E. Public Works Director 

 Patricia Strayer, P.E., Town Engineer 

 Jason Debrincat, P.E., Senior Project Engineer 

 Jie House, P.E., Engineer 

Brett Madison, Water Resource Division Manager 

 

 

 


